
   August 2024

Dear Families,

 

A very warm welcome to all our children and families in Airport Class!

It is going to be an exciting year, filled with interesting and fun learning activities that will encourage your child to 

blossom, grow and make friends with children from around the world. Please ensure that you regularly visit the DBIS 

Hub, as important information will be posted there.

The Airport  Team

My name is Nicholas Grimes and I am the Airport class teacher. I am originally from the United Kingdom and after 

graduating from Cardiff University in 2012, I went on to complete my PGCE in Primary Education at Edge Hill 

University. I have been teaching Early Years and Primary-aged children for over ten years, both in the U.K. and 

internationally, including Japan and Thailand. You may also see my husband, Mr. Peou, working in the main campus. 

We arrived in Hong Kong in December last year, and have thoroughly enjoyed working at DBIS the last 8 months. I 

look forward to welcoming our “Airport Crew” to school for an exciting year full of learning, discovery, and fantastic 

memories.

My name is Raji Jeerasinghe and I am looking forward to being a part of Airport Class this year. My background is in 

fashion design and I did my higher studies at London College of Fashion. I worked in the fashion and garment 

manufacturing industry for many years before joining DBIS. I am also an artist and I am very excited about exploring 

art and creativity with your children. I am Sri Lankan; my family and I have been in Hong Kong for over 19 years. I look 

forward to getting to know the children and yourselves.

It is a very exciting time of year for all of us and Raji and I are really looking forward to getting to know our Airport 

families. Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions. Thank you for your support and we look 

forward to working in partnership with you.

Kindest regards,

Mr Nicholas and Ms Raji

ngrimes@dbis.edu.hk
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